COMMUNITY OUTREACH WITH MOKORE SAFARIS

Due to the tough economic times and financial hardships being fell by the Rural Citizens
of Zimbabwe, Mokore Safaris is embarking on a Community Outreach Programme.

We have identified two schools in the Communal Areas near our two operaling areas,
Mokore and Sengwa Research. These are Chedutu Primary Schools and Muchirinji
Primary / Secondary Schools respectively.

These school have given us a wishlist of needs and we are addressing these.

Anything will be appreciated from old magazines, clothes, crayons, pens, pencils, pads,
maps and other stationery. Cash donations are also accepted and will be used to obtain
much needed school desks as well as complete school building projects.

These folks have very little and so any small donation will mean a lot to them.

Any incoming clients or well-wishers wanting to donate anything for these schools please

contact Mﬁiiﬂ on melduckworth@mokore.com for more information.




